
 

The new parking lot next to block 93 in Izgrev has been
completed and marked
Thursday, 8 April 2021

The new parking lot next to block 93 in Izgrev is completely ready and marked. It is executed as a side road
together with the repair of "Petko Zadgorski" - the main road of the complex. There are 75 parking spaces. Work

is underway to improve the street lighting in the area.
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